
To: Cato-Meridian Central School District Community
From: Elizabeth Kupiec
Re: Proposed Amendment to Federal Stimulus Plan : ESSER 3 Amendment 2
Date: 11/1/2023

____________________________________________________________________________

As discussed at BOE meetings and as reflected in the survey sent to the community, it is
necessary to update our federal stimulus plan to reflect the district’s shift from allocating monies
to the HVAC project to the Elementary Playground Project.

In addition to that shift, the following adjustments are recommended:

Increase Purchased Services to pay for the cost of demolition of the existing playground.
Decrease FICA allocation to fund above increase.

Please see the uploaded document: ESSER 3 Amendment # 2 for specific items and cost
breakdown.

Public comment is available through ARP@catomeridian.org or by contacting Elizabeth
Kupiec, Assistant Superintendent at 315.626.3439 ex 5001. Physical copies are also
available as well as translation services if required. Please contact the District Office at
the above number.
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